
Are you interested in joining ATS PAC for the 2024/2025 school year? If so, please for-
ward your name and the position you are interested in, to abbytradpac@gmail.com by 
May 3rd.  Elections for these positions will take place at the next PAC meeting May 7, 
2024.  The following positions are open: 

Chair   Co-Chair  Secretary  Treasurer  DPAC 

Volleyball sessions will now be Mondays and Wednesdays 2:40 to 4:00 pm for Grades 7-
11. This is a valuable opportunity to improve your skills for next year and to play togeth-
er with your future team mates. It makes a difference for your success next year. 

Drama Club will meet in the music room on Friday next week. 

During the last two district track meets we had several  athletes competing.  Karman B 
placed 10th out of 30 in Jr. boys shotput. Gurleen B, Enzo G, Aaron R and Armann B all 
competed in harsh weather conditions in the 100m. Karanvir D did javelin and shotput, 
while Taneesh and Janeesh S did discus and shotput. Next meet is Thursday May 2!  Go 
Titans! 

Grade 12s: In case you need it, there is one last opportunity to have a retake of your 
Grad photo. These sessions are at the Vibrant Photos Studio in Maple Ridge on April 
27. Sign-up at the link:  https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/2024_Grad_Photo_STUDIO_Retakes_April27th 

Mrs. Dueckman’s English 10 students are headed to The Reach Gallery next week.  If you haven’t al-
ready, please make sure to login to SchoolCashOnline and submit the field trip permission form so your 
English 10 student doesn’t miss out. 

On Wednesday, our grade 11 and 12 students participated in a compelling presen-
tation on road safety delivered by ICBC. Ted Swan, a seasoned paramedic with 34 
years of experience, engaged the students with valuable insights into the perils of 
aggressive driving, as well as the risks associated with driving under the influence 
of drugs or alcohol. His presentation struck a balance between realism and humor, 
making it both impactful and enjoyable for the audience. It's crucial that our stu-
dents take this message to heart, as it holds the key to ensuring their safety on the 
roads. 

On Monday, students had the opportunity to go behind the scenes at Global News, 
gaining insights into the in-
tricate process of news pro-
duction. They toured various 
departments, including ed-
iting, production, and the 
newsroom, where dedicated 
staff took the time to educate 
them about their roles and re-
sponsibilities. 

Don’t forget to check out the 

titans_counselling Instagram for 

info about scholarships,          

universities and more! 

April 26 Non-Instructional Day 

May 3 Secondary Late Start 

May 7 PAC Meeting & Election 

May 8 South Poplar Gr 4 & 5 Visit 

May 10 King Gr 4 & 5 Visit 

May 10-11 Gr 9-12 Lock In Event 

On the Horizon 

Grade 12’s partici-

pating in at least one 

BCSS sanctioned 

sport, these scholar-

ships are for you!!  

Click here! 
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